
17/08/2021 

MRS Patricia Stewart 
2 / 2/1 Seaview Ave ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
pstewart4@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

the proposed development is completely overwhelming and inappropriate for Robertson Rd.
The road is, at present, used for Community gatherings if this proposal goes forward, the size 
of the development would prevent the special short road being host to various gatherings. It 
truly is the heart of Newport.
I consider that the proposal should be rejected. 
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Subject: Online Submission


